Dear Foundation Families

As passionate Early Years teachers, we all feel very sad to hear the Government announcements but we fully understand the circumstances. 

We want to take this opportunity to let you know learning packs will be sent to you via Parent Mail and paper copies will be in bookbags by Friday at the latest.  

We will continue to keep your child’s education and wellbeing at the forefront of our minds in the forthcoming days and weeks. Over the next couple of days, we will do everything we can to reassure any anxiety displayed by the children.

We will all really miss seeing the children’s smiles every day. 

Thank you for your understanding and support

Mrs Ladyman, Miss Sneddon, Mrs Holbrook, Miss Ashbee and Miss Bennett
